
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           28 October 2017 08:45
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Grainne Otoole
 
Name: Grainne
Surname: Otoole

 
 
Message:
Why isn't drogheda included on the plan? Its an absolute disgrace that we have been ignored. I have four
children and their future should include maximum opportunity in the town they live in.
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